Dr Lisa Cameron MP

As Chair of the All-Party Parliamentary Group on Foreign Affairs it gives me great pleasure to send
my best wishes to the Women's India Association (WIA) as they host their summer ball.

Historically | am aware the WIA has been committed to empowering women across the UK and
India through education, rehabilitation, life skills and social welfare. This work continues to this day
and is truly inspiring.

Thank you for all your hard work and | look forward to working with you in the future.

Yours sincerely,
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Dr Lisa Cameron MP
Chair of the All-Party Parliamentary Group on Foreign Affairs



